
What you should tell them - Let district contacts know that you are interested in 
partnering to create a program of study in Plumbing and Pipefitting. 

When you should initiate conversations - Districts plan well in advance to implement new programs and 
typically publish course catalogs in February for the following school year, so planning should begin at least a 
year in advance of the start of a school year.   

Why you should pursue a partnership - Districts may be influenced by a variety of factors when considering 
what programs to offer. Consider the following: 

• Student Opportunities: Share data about your hiring needs. What local job opportunities will be available
to a student who completes a CTE program of study in plumbing? Familiarize yourself with the 

https://tealprod.tea.state.tx.us/Tea.AskTed.Web/Forms/Home.aspx
https://tea.texas.gov/academics/college-career-and-military-prep/career-and-technical-education/cte-programs-of-study
https://tea.texas.gov/academics/college-career-and-military-prep/career-and-technical-education/ac-plumbing-and-pipefitting.pdf
https://www.twc.texas.gov/programs/jet


Career and Technical Education 

• Staffing: Often, finding a qualified teacher is a barrier to offering a program of study focused on 
plumbing. This program requires a person to be licensed as a master plumber, journeyman plumber, or 
plumbing inspector in order to provide instruction to high school students. Individuals must also possess 
appropriate teaching credentials. Consider how plumbing professionals can help districts identify qualified 
plumbers to serve as instructors on a part-time or full-time basis as district employees or contracted 
employees. Salaries and hiring practices are independently negotiated with the local 

https://tea.texas.gov/texas-schools/waivers/state-waivers/23-24-waivers-guidebook.pdf
https://tea-texas.maps.arcgis.com/apps/dashboards/8fdeed6e29b741ba8bac151ac023186d
https://tea.texas.gov/texas-educators/superintendents/certification-assignment-flexibility
mailto:CTE@tea.texas.gov



